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Kindergarten, Class of 2038, Registration Information 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

 

Registration for Kindergarten-aged residents of Wells and Ogunquit will take place throughout the month of March, 2025.  If 

you have a child who will be five years of age on or before October 15, 2025, you may register them for the 2025 - 2026 

school year.    

 

In addition to completing the on-line registration, you will need to download, print out, and fill out the following 

documents in their entirety, even if you feel it does not pertain to you or your child.  

 

❏​ Home Language Survey 

❏​ Immunization Requirements for Maine Schools 

❏​ Health Room Card for Emergency or Illness 

❏​ School Health Services, Health History 

❏​ Physical Exam Form (To be completed by physician by the child’s 5th birthday, and can either be hand-delivered to 

the elementary school, or faxed to 646-2592) 

❏​ Parent Questionnaire 

 

The next step is to come to the Wells Elementary School’s front office, on any school day in the month of March, between 

the hours of 10:00 am - 2:00 pm.  You will need to bring the following with you: 

 

●​ All of the above completed forms  

●​ An original of your child’s birth certificate (We will make a copy here.) 

●​ A record of his/her most current immunizations (Your doctor’s office can fax this.) 

●​ Proof of residency, dated within the last 30 days (utility bill, tax bill, long-term lease, bill of sale).  A driver’s license is 

not considered acceptable proof. 

●​ Any necessary legal documentation related to the student 

 

Once you have followed all of the necessary steps listed above, and we have received all of the required paperwork, 

your child will be considered fully registered, at which time you will begin receiving pertinent information, via email, 

regarding screening dates and times, Kindergarten information meetings, etc.  

 

We are very much looking forward to meeting you and your child! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kyle Burnell, Principal 


